OFFICE OF PILGRIM AFFAIRS PAKISTAN (OPAP)
JEDDAH, KSA

No. 1(46)/2017-Hajj Dated: 28-12-2017

CORRIGENDUM

INVITATION TO EXPRESSION OF INTEREST / BID

It is circulated for all concerned that with reference to the advertisement of Office of Pilgrim Affairs
Pakistan (OPAP), Consulate General of Pakistan, Jeddah, KSA floated on PPRA website vide Tender No.
TS338508E, dated 21-12-2017, for provisioning of accommodation and catering services at Madinah-al-
Munawarah for hujjaj during hajj 2018 A.D / 1439 A.H, last date of submission of bids has been extended
till 18-01-2018.

The last date for submission of bids is 18 January, 2018, till 1200 hrs, which shall be opened on the same
date at 1400 hrs in OPAP, Consulate General of Pakistan, Jeddah, in the presence of the bidders or their
representatives who may choose to attend. The other terms and conditions remain the same.

For detailed information / terms and conditions, please visit www.hajjinfo.org or contact at
012-6670980, or at dghajjjeddah@gmail.com or visit OPAP, Consulate General of Pakistan
P.O. Box 182, Jeddah 21411.




